


















September 24th, 2024 

1i lr . d 

ASPEN 
LANDS ADVISORY LTD Aspen Project: 2024-275 

City of Kelowna 
Planning and Development Services 
1435 Water Street 
Kelowna,, BC V1Y 1J4 

Dear Planning and Development Services, 

Re: Development Rationale for Proposed Triplex — 700 Kitch Road, Kelowna 

We are pleased to submit this letter of rationale in support of our development application for the 
proposed triplex at 700 Kitch Road, located in an area currently zoned as MF1. After careful 
consideration and design planning, we believe this proposal is in full compliance with the existing 
zoning bylaws and aligns with the objectives of both the City of Kelowna and the community. 

Site Coverage, Parking, and Zoning Compliance 

The proposed triplex meets the required site coverage and parking allocations as stipulated under 
the MF1 zoning guidelines. Our design adheres to the form and character requirements outlined 
by the City of Kelowna, ensuring that the building integrates seamlessly with the surrounding 
neighbourhood. The proposed building height, massing, and overall aesthetic reflect the character 
of the area while promoting a modern, functional, and sustainable living environment. 
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Meeting Community Needs 

This triplex will contribute to much-needed infill housing in the community. Located in a walkable 
neighbourhood near schools and transit, it aligns with the City's vision for promoting higher-
density housing options in strategic locations. By offering multiple dwelling units within a single 
structure, this project helps to address the growing demand for diverse housing options while 
maintaining the integrity of the community's character. 

We are committed to delivering a project that enhances the vibrancy and livability of the 
neighbourhood. The triplex design not only complies with current zoning regulations but also adds 
value by providing accessible, sustainable housing options in a well-serviced area. We believe this 
development aligns with the City's planning goals and objectives. We look forward to your review 
and welcome any questions or feedback you may have. 

Thank you for your consideration of this application. We are excited about the potential to 
contribute to the Kelowna community with this thoughtfully designed project. 

Sincerely, 

i(ea 7aetclumu 
V.P. of Operations 
Aspen Lands Advisory Ltd. 
P: (250) 864-1605 
E: Erika@AspenLands.ca 
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